COME JOIN US!

The outdoor havurah invites all Or Hadash members to join us for our
next adventure. On Saturday October 18, we will be hiking the trails at
Mill Grove, following the steps of John James Audubon, whose house and
museum are there. Meet us there at 2:00.

1201 Pawlings Road
Audubon, PA 19403

Details on the location can be found at www.johnjames.audubon.org

Any questions, contact Debbie Levin or Dan Weisman.

Above picture is from our last adventure at Militia Hill Park I Ft. Washington



